
 

 

 

 

 

WORK INFORMATION:   Route 148 – MTQ work 

 

 

 

WORK INFORMATION:   Route 148 – MTQ work 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

May 26, 2020 – 12:00 p.m. 

 

What you should know : 

• The Quebec Ministry of Transport (MTQ) must carry out drilling on Route 148 as of today. 

• The obstruction is between Pères-Dominicains and Crégheur Roads. 

• 1 of 2 lanes will be closed. 

• The work will be done from May 26 to May 28 between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. 

• This obstruction can be modified or canceled due to operational constraints or weather conditions. 

• Consult Québec 511 to follow up on it. 

• For the safety of road users and workers, compliance with the signs in place is essential. 

• The reopening is scheduled for Friday, May 29 2020. 

 

 


